
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING TO BE HELD BY THE 

TOWN COUNCIL OF UPTON, WYOMING 

FEBRUARY 6, 2017 

 

 There will be a special meeting of the Upton Town Council at 7:00 p.m. on 

February 6, 2017 at the Upton Community Center.  The purpose of the meeting will be to 

review the final walk through for the Upton City Park Project, discussion of any other 

items pertaining to the project, and for the Council to make a decision in regard to the 

project.     

 

Town Council of Upton, Wyoming 
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